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Details of your suggestion

Please provide additional information and supporting documentation as attachments. 

PRINTRESET FORM

For further information visit elections.nsw.gov.au/redistribution


	Statement 4: I understand that Members of Parliament have already lodged their preferences for any realignment of their sets.

I read in the paper that there is a possibility of a new seat being created at in the Leppington area.

Can I ask that a genuine consideration be given to the name of the new seat being KERNOHAN.

Liz was a much loved former Member of Camden and Liz epitomizes all that the public expect from their representative. Many years ago we learnt that Government is for the people, by the people and Liz certainly lived up to that motto.

Liz was NEVER about her. Liz worked for all the community regardless of their issues. Liz was responsible for the construction of the overpass at Campbelltown on Narellan Road and at the time the Liberals were in opposition but that didn’t hold Liz back working with the Government of the day to get the overpass done, my god can even begin to imagine what Narellan Road would be like these days without it.

Liz was the Director of the University farms at Cobbitty for about 20 years, she was a Councillor and Mayor on Camden Council. Liz was a scientist specialising in the Dairy industry and she invented something to do with milk that is still used to this day.

Sadly Liz died very unexpectedly in 2004 but to this day not a day goes by that Liz’s name is not mentioned in and around Camden.

Ideally I would prefer the seat of Camden to be renamed KERNOHAN but of course that won’t happen and I fully understand but naming any new seat would do justice to a woman who was loved by all and will always be remembered in history. When new residents ask where did this name come from they can google and find out about this wonderful woman, after all isn’t that is what it is all about.

I suspect my suggestion will not see the light of day but at least I can say I tried. 

Can I suggest if you want any further support to my suggestion if you contact former Premiers, Barry O’Farrell and John Fahey I am sure they would agree With my suggestion.

Thank you I appreciate it.
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